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	Consultation on Home Education Guidelines

We are consulting on issuing guidelines on home education. These guidelines represent our view on the best approach to balancing the rights of parents and the obligations of local authorities. We want to hear from all interested parties, in particular home educators and local authorities.
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact Elaine Haste on:

Telephone: 0870 000 2288

e-mail: elaine.haste@dfes.gsi.gov.uk


	
	Contact Details

	
	If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation, you can contact Elaine Haste by e-mail: elaine.haste@dfes.gsi.gov.uk or by telephone: 0870 000 2288.

If your enquiry is related to the DfES e-consultation website or the consultation process in general, you can contact the Consultation Unit by e-mail: consultation.unit@dfes.gsi.gov.uk or by telephone: 01928 794 888.

 

	1
	Executive Summary

	1.1
	A fundamental principle of the English education system is that parents are responsible for ensuring that their children receive a suitable education. Most parents choose to fulfil this obligation by educating their children at school, but some prefer home education. It is the legal right of parents to educate their children at home if they so wish and the Department for Education and Skills supports the right of parents to make this choice for their children. 

	1.2
	This is the first time that the Department has formally consulted on issuing guidelines on home education. In our informal discussions with local authorities and groups representing home educators, the principle of guidelines has been broadly welcomed. These guidelines represent our initial view on the best approach to balancing the rights of parents and the obligations of local authorities, and we want to take account of your views in developing the guidance. We are committed to listening to home educators, local authorities and others and adapting the draft to take account of their responses. 

	1.3
	These guidelines offer advice to parents, and advice to support local authorities in carrying out their statutory responsibilities. We hope they will be welcomed by both. 

	2
	The Proposals

	2.1
	The guidelines can be accessed from the DfES e-consultation website www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations 

	3
	How To Respond

	3.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations. 

Alternatively, you can download and complete a response form and return it by email to homeeducation.consultation@dfes.gsi.gov.uk or by post to Elaine Haste, Department for Education and Skills, Mowden Hall, Staindrop Road, Darlington DL3 9BG.

	4
	Additional Copies

	4.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the DfES consultations site at www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations. 
 

	5
	Plans for making results public

	5.1
	We will publish the results of the consultation on the DfES e-consultation website. We hope to be able to publish the results by Autumn 2007. 


